LAW OFFICE OF MARC CHYTILO, APC

ENVIRONMENTAL LAW



February 17, 2020

Clerk of the Board Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 105 E. Anapamu Street, Fourth Floor Santa Barbara, California 93101 By email: sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us

RE:

<u>Appeal of 18LUP-00000-00496 - Busy Bee's Cannabis Cultivation Land Use Permit, Hearing</u> Date March 17, 2020 – Ms. Sharyne Merritt's Withdrawal as Appellant

Dear Clerk of the Board:

Our offices represent Ms. Sharyne Merritt and the Santa Barbara Coalition for Responsible Cannabis in the appeal of the Planning Commission's approval of 18LUP-00000-00496, filed with your office on November 18, 2019.

Regretfully, Ms. Merritt has requested to withdraw as an Appellant in these proceedings for personal reasons.

The Santa Barbara Coalition for Responsible Cannabis will continue as Appellant in this matter and prosecute this appeal to final resolution.

We respectfully request that Ms. Merritt be withdrawn from this matter as an Appellant. The Appeal will continue on behalf of Santa Barbara Coalition for Responsible Cannabis.

Thank you for your courtesy and understanding in this matter.

Sincerely,

Courtney Taylor

Marc Chytilo

For Appellants Sharyne Merritt and

Santa Barbara Coalition for Responsible Cannabis

CC: Director Lisa Plowman

Email: Marc@lomcsb.com